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March, 2019

The Chairperson

Central Board of Secondary Education

Dear Madam/Sir,

New Gulf Indian School established in Kuwait in the year 2017 April.
This is to bring to your kind notice that Education Ministry at Kuwait
does not register any association or society of expatriates. For them,
all the foreign schools fall in the category of Private schools, whether
they belong to society/trust or not. Hence we are unable to produce
any registration No. and the date up to which the registration of the
Society or Trust is valid in keeping with the laws of Government of
Kuwait. Being an Indian School in a foreign country, I would like to

request you that we shall be exempted from this clause and this case
shall be treated on special basis

I hope you will appreciate the limitations and accept our request.

Thanking vou
With Regards

Ghazi Fiusal Al-Dabbous
Chairman
New Gulf Indian School, Kuwait
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